Celebrate reading at Christ Church Infant School & Nursery World Book Day Book Fair

Dear Parents, Grandparents and guardians,

The Scholastic Book Fair will be arriving in our schools soon, with hundreds of new children's books to browse and buy. Each hook bought at the fair helps us to earn free books for schools. This fair will be accepting the World Book Day tokens which will be sent home on World Book Day (Thursday 5th March) We'd love you to support us at this event, please feel free to join us on:

Date	Time	Location
Friday 6 th March	3:05pm — 3:50pm	Infant School
Monday 9 th March	3:25pm —4:10pm	Junior School
Tuesday 10 th March	3:25pm — 4:10pm	Junior School
Wednesday 1 <u>1 th March</u> 3:05pm — 3:50pm		Infant School

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, so there is sure to be a book for everyone - and with prices starting from only £2.99 it is a great way to promote reading.

Age appropriate books will be sold at each school along with books available for all ages.

Gift Vouchers

Scholastics have kindly offered us 20% discounted gift vouchers - that means you'll get a £6 voucher for only £5, a £12 voucher for only £10, a £30 voucher for only £25 and so on. These are available at: bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk.!parents.



The school will earn rewards for free books on the full value of the voucher, rather than the discount price. Once a purchase has been made, you will receive the voucher in an email which can be printed. Vouchers can be purchased up until midnight the night before the book fair.

Book Sponsors

In addition to purchasing books to take home, you will be able to sponsor a book for the school library. The teachers have selected a range of books and if you choose to sponsor a book a name plate wilt be placed inside - ensuring each time the book is read, the sponsor is acknowledged.

Design Your Own Book Cover Competition

A competition is being held where each child is invited to design the front cover of their very own book (entry form attached) with a winner from each class receiving a £5 book voucher to redeem at the fair. Your child's entry needs to be returned to school no later than Tuesday 3rd March 2020.

Thanks for your support and please remember that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library!

Christ Church Schools Federation PFA ccfederationpfa@gmail.com

Payments can be made by card, cash, cheque or the discounted gift vouchers purchased online: bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents



Name: Class:

Design Your Own Book Cover Competition

A competition is being held where each child is invited to design the front cover of their very own book (entry form overleaf) with a winner from each class receiving a £5 book voucher to redeem at the fair. Your child's entry needs to be returned to school no later than Tuesday 3rd March 2020.

Thanks for your support and please remember that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library!

Christ Church Schools Federation PFA ccfederationpfa@gmail.com